
Earth Science Newsletter – March, 2020 
(Mr. Williams - Rm. C-423) 

Volume 4, Issue No. 6 
 
Dear Parents/Families: 
 
I hope this brief update finds you well.  As we move into March, students are 
beginning their study of meteorology.  This timing is appropriate because the 
month traditionally comes in like a “lion” and goes out like a “lamb”, allowing the 
students to experience frequent changes in the weather.  The meteorology unit 
will consist of several laboratory activities, ranging from the monitoring/mapping 
of current weather to the study of historical weather events and hurricane 
tracking.  The month of March will conclude with the meteorology unit exam. 
 
Looking ahead, not including meteorology, there are only two units remaining: 
climate and astronomy.  We will wrap up with astronomy in late May, and will then 
enter Regents review mode. 
 
Finally, shout-outs to Molly Ryan, Justin Pham, Tessa Glashauser, and Haania 
Hamad for their phenomenal mnemonic devices to help remember the sequence 
of geologic time periods.  Their excellent work is currently on display around the 
classroom. 
 
Honors Only:  The 15th Annual LHS Earth Science Symposium is coming up on 
Saturday, March 21st (8:30-1:15).  I look forward to seeing you all then! 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr. Williams 


